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A semi-annual publication of the Department of Student Affairs in  

Higher Education for SPS/SAHE alumni and friends 

Welcome Class of 2010! 

 

The SAHE program 
welcomed 35 first 

year students at July orientation. The class of 
2010 is geographically diverse, with students 

from California, Florida, Georgia, Illinois, Kansas, Maryland, New York, New Jersey, 
Ohio, Pennsylvania, Massachusetts, North Carolina, and Virginia.  Students quickly got 
involved in the program by jumping into class presentations, papers, and discussions. 
Additionally, assistantship sites, such as IUP, Carnegie Mellon, Lock Haven-Clearfield, 
Seton Hill, PSU-Altoona, PSU – New Kensington, Clarion, Clarion-Venango, University 
of Pittsburgh, and UPG have provided challenging and stimulating experiences for the 
first years.  The new class is looking forward to growing and developing as Student  
Affairs professionals over their next two years while enjoying and expanding SAHE  
traditions. 

Call for Award Nominations!Call for Award Nominations!Call for Award Nominations!Call for Award Nominations!    

Last spring, the SAHE department announced the recipient of the  
Distinguished Alumni Award:  Dr. Becky L. Verzinski (’94) of Towson        
University in Maryland.  We are now accepting nominations for this year’s  
recipient.  This Distinguished Alumni Award is presented to an alumnus of the 
SAHE department who has been a student affairs professional for at least five years 
and whose practice reflects the standards and values of the SAHE department.   
Details on the nomination criteria and process are available on the SAHE website 
at www.iup.edu/sahe.  Nominations are due by January 31, 2009 and the  
announcement of the recipient will be made prior to and celebrated at the ACPA  
convention in Washington, D.C. Start thinking about your SAHE colleagues and 
mentors who are deserving of this recognition and please consider nominating one 
of them.  
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Ryan Ballantine  Skidmore College, Community Coordinator  

Sara Barnett  IUP, Alumni Affairs 

Katie Bean  George Washington University, Resident Director  

Faina Bukher  University of New Hampshire, Resident Director 

Kate Cook  LaSalle University, International Education Coordinator 

Harold Fields  Rochester Institute of Technology, Residence Life 

Emily Forte  Eastern Kentucky University, Residence Hall Coordinator 

Jon Geyer  Daniel Webster College, Community Director 

Isaiah Green  Morehouse College 

Jamie Guilford  King’s College - PA, Career Planning & Placement 

Matt Landy  University of Pittsburgh, Resident Director 

Chris Lemasters  University of Georgia, Residence Life 

Jillian Lindblad  University of South Florida 

Michelle Marchand Lehigh University, Greek Life Coordinator 

John Mayo   Point Park University, Comm. Director/Campus Life 

Lauren Merclean  University of Pittsburgh, Residence Life 

Mary Miller  George Washington University, Residence Life 

Carleen Pallante  Nova  Southeastern University, Residence Life 

Jennifer Pruzinsky Thiel College, Admissions 

Dana Puglisi  Penn State-Beaver, Academic Advising 

Kadia Reid  Otterbein College, Student Activities 

Jennifer Simon  Virginia Tech, Residence Life 

Christine Smith  William Patterson University, Residence Life 

Courtney Stone  Rutgers University, Senior Student Programs Coordinator 

Heather Storck  Daniel Webster College, Asst. Dir. Student Involvement 

Emily Tamosauskas Carnegie Mellon University 

Gerald Tang  Wentworth Institute of Technology, Career Advisor 

Rebecca Zabel  Dakota Wesleyan University, Asst. Dir.- Residence Life 

  

* Graduates who have not reported employment status are not listed. 

 

 

Congratulations  

Class of 2008 

 

Where Are They 

Now? 
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    ASD Update 
Article Submitted by Ryan Cunningham, ASD Vice President of  Administration 

 
 Greetings from ASD!  We are nearing the end of our fall semester and new 
ASD officers have already been selected. It seems like last years executive board was just 
elected and here we are at the end of another year.   
 I am writing to highlight some of the activities that ASD has sponsored or been 
involved in through this past year.  In January we hosted the Comps Breakfast for second 
years to give them the extra energy they needed to get through a long day of exams. In 
May, we celebrated the class of 2008 with the SAHE banquet at the Rustic Lodge.  Since 
then we’ve assisted in welcoming our new class through summer Orientation and SAHE 
Kick Off the first week of class.  In September, ASD helped with “Into the Streets”, 

spending the day volunteering at the Childrens Advocacy Center. In October, we continued the SAHE tradition of ‘Brown 
Bags’ and we were pleased to have Tom Baker speak with us. Tom is an ‘05 SAHE alum  and just finished his book Get  
Involved! - Making the Most Out of Your 20s & 30s. ASD recently kicked off Penny Wars between the first and second years 
with the proceeds to be donated to the Childrens Advocacy Center and the losing class to enjoy cleaning up from our tradi-
tional SAHE/ASD Thanksgiving dinner.     
If you are interested in presenting a brown bag, or know of any professional development opportunities for ASD, please  
contact us.  Thanks for reading and Happy Holidays! 

Working at “Into the Streets” 

SAHE travels to the UK… 
Article Submitted by Holly Wilson, ’09  

 

This past May, Casey Vargo and I (Holly Wilson) had the opportunity to travel to locations throughout England and Scotland 
to study Higher Education abroad.  Along with other graduate students in several higher education programs throughout the 
United States, we visited roughly eight universities to meet with members of their student affairs divisions to speak about the 

services they offer their students. 

  

Among the universities visited were: 

� University of Glasgow 

� York St. John University 

� London Metropolitan University 

� University of Cambridge 

� Wisconsin in Scotland Program 

� University of Edinburgh  

� National Union of Students Main Office 

  

Along with being a comparative look at higher education practices used throughout the United Kingdom, this unique experi-
ence also allowed us to experience the culture and sites throughout the various cities, including London.  We also had the 

opportunity to stay in several castles, including Alnwick Castle, where portions of the movie Harry Potter were filmed! 

 

I would encourage anyone who is interested in studying abroad to look into the many programs that are available.  It is a 
unique opportunity to travel abroad, learn about student affairs in other countries, meet other graduate students from stu-

dent affairs programs throughout the United States, and possibly earn credits toward your program. 

 

If interested in learning more about this program provided by Bowling Green State University, please visit: http://www.bgsu.edu/colleges/

edhd/hesa/csp/studytour.html. 

(Alnwick Castle, Alnwick, England. One of the castles 
where we stayed and also where portions of Harry Potter 

were filmed) 



       Chair’s Corner 
 Greetings from SAHE! We are well into the fall semester and both cohorts are working hard 
to develop as professionals in our field. Thirty-one students comprised our 37th graduating class in May 
and shortly thereafter, our newly enrolled cohort brought together 35 students from all over the 
country. Dr. John Wesley Lowery joined us in August and has already added a wonderful new dimen-
sion to our program. We are a stable and strong graduate program with excellent students, supportive 
alumni, and committed faculty.  This year is off to a great start! 
 As the new Chair, I feel challenged and pleased with my new role. I am getting used to lots of 
meetings again and find that each day I am learning something valuable. It has been gratifying to add this 
“administrative” component to my role as I work with students, faculty, and others across the college 

and university. I have truly appreciated the support and important contributions of the three fine faculty in our department. 
They are a source of energy for me, enthusiasm for our program, and as you know, they all bring exceptional experience, 
credentials, scholarship, and national visibility to SAHE. 

The campus is still undergoing tremendous new construction and major renovation projects—traffic is rerouted 
almost daily and buildings are being completed in record pace. There is a beautiful new residential area where Mack, Stewart, 
Turnbull, Wahr and Langham halls once stood—mostly with suite configurations and landscaped beautifully. Esch, Wallace, 
Pechan Health Center, and Campus Towers were leveled and new structures replacing those will be completed by Septem-
ber. Fisher Auditorium is now connected to Waller Hall, creating the new and wonderful IUP Performing Arts Center. The 
campus is very different! The SAHE Department is still located in Stouffer Hall and when you are in the area, we hope that 
you will let us know and stop by for a visit and tour. 

From an enrollment perspective, SAHE is on-target with 61 students enrolled. Our students are from 14 states, and 
represent 41 different undergraduate institutions. We’re also pleased to report that 27 hold assistantships at IUP, 26 at 
other colleges in our region and 3 are employed full time. Carnegie Mellon and Clarion Universities remain our largest ex-
ternal placement sites with 8 and 6 students respectively. We’re pleased to welcome the University of Pittsburgh and Cali-
fornia University of Pennsylvania as new sites and assistantship partners with SAHE. 
 We are recruiting for the next SAHE cohort and truly appreciate your referrals. Most of our students report that 
they heard of SAHE through an alum and often that professional has served as a mentor or supervisor. You are essential to 
our success! Please refer prospects to me or to our website (www.iup.edu/sahe) and if you would like copies of our poster 
or of our new Viewbook or other materials to share with interested students, please let me know.  We can also be reached 
through our new admissions email address at sahe-admissions@iup.edu. 

It was very special to have so many of our alumni and other friends of the program join us for Dr. Lunardini’s retire-
ment dinner in May. It brought many laughs, some tears, and great stories! Of course he is missed by students and faculty 
alike, and seems to be enjoying his retirement activities. Please see the article by him in this issue of Developments. 
 We hope that you won’t forget to share your updates and accomplishments for inclusion in our departmental publi-
cations by notifying me (lmhall@iup.edu) or GA, Ryan Cunningham at r.s.cunningham@iup.edu. I look forward to hearing 
from you. 

Best wishes to you. I hope that you have a great year! 

Warm regards, 

Linda M. Hall, Ed.D. 

Chair, Associate Professor      

Marketing & Recruitment News 

Submitted by Jill Johnson-Hilty ‘10 

In 2008, SAHE has participated in a number of Student Affairs career days, conferences, and recruitment fairs held in 
California, Missouri, Illinois, Maryland, Minnesota, Indiana and Pennsylvania. “Thank You” to alumni (Cherita Weather-
spoon ’96, Jeff Gerstein ’98, Rita Goyette ‘98, Laura Flynn ‘05, Sarah Richardson ’07, and Heather Storck ‘08) and cur-
rent students (Ruben Henao ’09, Sam Mucken ’09, Tiffany Coffen ’09, Kelly Hojnacki ’09, and Jill Johnson-Hilty ’10) alike 
for taking their time to promote our Student Affairs program to potential students. Alumni involvement is critical in 
the recruitment of prospective students. Our admission efforts depend greatly on the assistance of alumni in the field. 
Students have stressed how instrumental an alumnus has been in their choice to attend the IUP SAHE program. Thank 
you! 
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Dr. Linda Hall 
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 Hi everyone.  I’ve discovered that there is life after retirement and, that like New 
Year’s resolutions, some intentions for this period are harder to act on than others.  My 
golf game got worse instead of better and I have yet to get to the gym to work out; but, I 
did get to the beach in September (and July), I enjoyed a fishing trip deep into Quebec de-
spite catching fewer fish than expected, and am regularly enjoying a more leisurely ap-
proach to each day. 
 My retirement celebration in May was a very special and humbling night due to all 
the alums, friends, colleagues and students who attended.  Thank you to everyone who attended or had a role of any 
kind in that evening!!  Shortly after that, we celebrated my son’s graduation from the UVA medical school and then his 
wedding, both in Charlottesville, VA.  As I write this, we’re only 6 weeks away from my daughter’s wedding in Indiana, 
so life remains busy with family fun. 
 I continue on the Indiana Borough Planning Commission and will be moderating two symposia (at IUP and 
Franklin & Marshall College) this fall on Re-inhabiting Campus Neighborhoods.  My work with our Cultural Pluralism 
class has lead to an invitation to discuss race issues and awareness with a church group in Oakmont, PA and I’ll be pre-
senting on Student Affairs with Dr. Hall to a doctoral class – so the SAHE-type life continues at least for a little while. 
 I am truly enjoying life’s new pace but I certainly do miss all the wonderful relationships with students and col-
leagues that were built over my career at IUP.  My lunar@auxmail.iup.edu account is still active so please don’t hesitate 
to drop me a note to say hello. 

Best wishes to everyone for another fine school year. 

RL 

9-24-08 

Message from Dr. Lunardini 

Photos from Dr. Lunardini’s Retirement Dinner—May 3, 2008  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAHE Alumni who Attended 
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Dr. John Wesley Lowery 
 
Since my family arrived in Indiana at the end of July, I have found myself     think-

ing time and time again that joining the SAHE faculty at IUP was the best decision my 
family and I have made during my professional career. As I have gotten to know my fac-
ulty colleagues and the students in the SAHE program better, I have seen the impres-
sions I formed during my visit to IUP in the spring to interview confirmed. I have begun 
to meet SAHE alumni during my professional travels and look forward to meeting many 
more of you over the course of the coming months. 

I have spent a great deal of time this semester preparing to teach several new 
classes, getting to know the students in the program, and learning more about the SAHE program’s activities 
like E-portfolios and Comprehensive Exams. I will also be doing some professional travel for conferences in-
cluding a keynote address at PCPA and presentations at the NACA Mid American Regional Conference in 
Peoria, IL and the NASPA/Stetson Student Affairs Law and Policy Conference in Las Vegas. In the spring, I will 
be presenting at the ASJA Conference in Florida, the Linda B. Floyd & SCCPA Joint Campus Safety Confer-
ence in Myrtle Beach, and the NASPA Conference in Seattle. If you are in attendance at any of these confer-
ences please seek me out and introduce yourself. I hope to cross paths with many more SAHE alumni as I 
travel across the country this year. 

I also have several research projects underway about which I am very excited. Along with Dr. Mike 
Dannells of Eastern Oregon University and Drs Carolyn Palmer and Bill Knight of Bowling Green State Uni-
versity, I am conducting a national study of student conduct practices which will also offer comparisons to 
practices in the 1970s and 1980s. Dr. Barbara Tobolowsky of the University of South Carolina and I are con-
tinuing our work on the representations of higher education in college bowl game commercials with an analy-
sis of the commercials from the Bowl Championship Series games over the past five years. I am also working 
with several higher education doctoral students at Oklahoma State University to critically examine the repre-
sentations of fraternity and sorority life in horror films. As you can tell, my research interests are varied and 
allow me to work with a variety of colleagues across the country, something I highly value as a professional. 

I am honored to be part of such a dynamic faculty at IUP and to work with the SAHE program that is 
widely respected and produces talented alumni who work in a variety of capacities in and outside of higher 
education across the country and internationally. 

Please do not hesitate to call me [(723) 357-4535] at or e-mail me [jlowery@iup.edu], if you have any 
questions or I can assist you any way. 

Dr. John Wesley Lowery 

Several graduates of IUP's SAHE program came together in June as classmates 
at Harvard University as participants in its rigorous Management Development 
Program. From left to right are Valerie Sutton, director,     Career Services   
Office, Harvard Graduate School of Education. She is a 1996 SAHE graduate; 
Kevin Bailey, associate vice president for Student Affairs, Tulane University, and 
a 1990 SAHE graduate; and Lisa (Rosellini) Powers, director, Department of 
Public Information, Penn State University, and a 1991 SAHE graduate. Selected 
and sent by their institutions, the trio took part in the intensive two-week    
program geared toward looking at critical management challenges facing        
administrators by exploring topics such as leadership, financial management, 
accountability, diversity and more. 

SAHE Alums attend Harvard’s Management Development Program  
Article Submitted by Dr. Kevin Bailey & Lisa Powers 

Faculty Updates 
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 Dr. Holley Belch   

  
 Greetings from a cold and blistery Western PA.  Fall has definitely arrived yet it also 
feels as though winter wants to show up a bit early as well. 

 

 We have begun the academic year with a new cohort of students and with our re-
turning cohort who have transitioned to their second year rather seamlessly.  Travels over 
the summer included participating on the faculty of the Postsecondary Disability Training 
Institute in Portland, Maine and then on to ACUHO-I in Orlando where I was able to catch up with several alumni 
attending the conference. Summer also involved teaching a course, working on some research and writing, and va-
cationing in Vermont and on the beach in Massachusetts. 
 
 This year papers to have gotten off to a busy start and I anticipate it will remain so. In the spring,  I should 
be at ACPA in Washington, DC and hope to see many alums there.  I hope that you are enjoying your work, living 
your life to the fullest, and contributing to those around you in a meaningful way! 

 

Dr. John Mueller 
 
Autumn is settling in for several beautiful days here in western PA, and as the 

days get shorter, I’m reminded how quickly the years fly by now as I start my 10th year 
in SAHE.  This fall began where the summer left off, the highlight of which was singing at 
an international choir festival in Miami with Pittsburgh’s GLBT choir. Once the fall     
semester began, so much of my time has been occupied with serving as the General 
Programs chair for the 2009 ACPA convention (along with Jennifer Browning (’04) who 
is serving as Ancillary Programs chair).  Working with over 300 program reviewers and close to 900        
program proposals has meant many late nights and several long weekends.  Fortunately, I’ve had wonderful 
assistance from SAHE students Michele Peterson (’09) and Jill Johnson-Hilty (’10) to help keep everything  
organized and on track.   Those of you planning to attend can expect a great conference experience not only 
for the program but also for the location of the Gaylord hotel and convention at the National Harbor in 
metro D.C.  I’ve been to there three times in the last few months and can  report that it is impressive in size 
and appearance, but is also very manageable and has a growing number of affordable food options.    

One of the new and exciting things this semester has been welcoming our new colleague, Dr. John 
Lowery, to the department.  We are very fortunate to have him as a member of our community and as part 
of the legacy of SAHE.  I’m also excited to be teaching Cultural Pluralism this fall.  Although teaching a course 
for the first time takes a lot of time and preparation, I was left with plenty of good information and resources 
from Dr. Lunardini and I have twelve dedicated students in the class who are working with me to create a 
great learning experience for us all.  As the spring semester approaches, I am looking forward to the release 
of several publications: one is a theory chapter in a book titled, Helping College Students: Developing Essential 
Support Skills for Student Affairs Practice and the other is a chapter on atheism in a New Directions series    
titled, Intersections of Religious Privilege: Difficult Dialogues and Student Affairs Practice.  I’m also happy to report 
that Jennifer Cole (’05) and I will have an article on our research on heterosexual consciousness of college 
students in an upcoming Journal of College Student Development.  I hope this year is as gratifying and exciting 
for all of you.  I always look forward to hearing from you and catching up on your lives.  I hope to see many 
of you in Metro D.C. March 28-April 2, 2009! 

Dr. Holley Belch 

Dr. John Mueller 



Professional Updates 
Diane Beherns (‘06) recently became a Program Director at SUNY Albany. She also just got engaged and will be married 
October of  2009. 
Bob Beyer (‘00) accepted a new position in July and is now the Assistant Director of Residence Life at Baldwin-Wallace  
College in Berea, Ohio.  
Krystal (Ray) Brooks (‘07) became the Assistant Director of Masters Admissions in the Tepper School of Business at  
Carnegie Mellon University. 
Jennifer Browning  ('04)  accepted a new position as Associate Director of Career Services at Rollins College.  She recently 
became engaged and is planning a Fall 2009 wedding with fiancé Phil Jacoby.  
Jonathon Scott Carter ('98) accepted a position as Associate Registrar at Wake Technical Community College in Raleigh, 
NC.  
Jocelyn (Brown) Cilik (‘03) is in her 5th year at The University of Pittsburgh and is now the Assistant Director of Student 
Life-Overseeing the Office of First Year Experience. 
Bethany DeSalvo (‘04) has taken a job as a Demographer at the U.S. Census Bureau in D.C. starting in January 2009.   
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Accomplishments & Accolades 
Mark Anthony (‘83) was awarded the Donna Dentler Service Award by the Pennsylvania Associatin of Colleges and  
Employers (PennACE) at our state conference in Harrisburg.  The Donna Dentler Service Award honors members for their 
contribution in leadership and participation in the organization.   
Kevin Bailey (‘00) recently visited for his annual visit to the SAHE program and remarked that he hardly recognized the 
campus where he spent seven years. (No, it didn’t take Kevin seven years to complete his M.A.; he was also an IUP         
undergrad!)  
Julene Pinto Dyczewski (‘89) received the Ronald Lunardini Mentorship Award at the statewide conference of the            
Pennsylvania College Personnel Association. 
Tim Lempfert (‘99) was elected to serve as President-Elect of the Missouri College Personnel Association (MoCPA).  My 
term is for 2008-2009 and will be followed by a year's term as President.  
Dr. Raechele Pope (‘81) will return to IUP to be honored as the College of Education and Educational Technology Alumni 
Scholar. We look forward to honoring Raechele as the department and our colleagues across the campus join with us.  
Dr. Becky Verzinski, (‘94) was awarded a professional development grant from the University System of Maryland (USM) 
for Fall 2008. She will use the funds to participate in the National Coalition Building Institute (NCBI) where she will become 
a certified NCBI trainer.  

Nancy Newkerk Awards & ASD Elections 
 
 
Congratulations go out to the Nancy Newkerk Award recipients, Stanley 
Horton and Morgan Rizzardi. The Nancy Newkerk award is given to the 
second year student who demonstrates outstanding contributions to stu-
dent affairs activities including students, the SAHE program, the institutions 
they have interacted with and the community.  Nancy Newkerk was once 
again kind enough to attend the program and share her experiences in   
student affairs with the attendees.   
  

The ASD elections were also held at this award ceremony.  The new executive board is as follows: 
 

Karl Bluemel - President 
Craig Pickett - VP  Administration 
Mike Mullen - VP Programming 

Jenna Peterson  -  VP Professional Development 
Brynn Cunningham - VP Public Relations  

  
Congratulations are in order to Stanley, Morgan, and the new ASD executive board! 



Professional Updates (cont’d.) 
 
Michael Dolinger (‘04) accepted a new position at Duquesne University as the Director of Student  and Academic Services in the 
School of Education. 
Carrie Egnosak (‘03) now an Academic Advisor in the Division of Undergraduate Studies at Penn State Erie, The Behrend  
College. I'm also teaching a First Year Seminar for students who are undecided about their choice of major and am serving on the 
Alumni Board of the Penn State Behrend Alumni Society.  
Laura Flynn (‘05) was promoted to the position of Associate Director of Student Activities/Campus Center at Merrimack  
College. 
Will Foran (‘03)  will be starting a new position as the Director of Education and Leadership Development at the North American 
Inter-fraternity Conference.  
Christina Hale (‘07) accepted a new position as Assistant Director of Enrollment Services: Graduate Admissions at Mansfield  
University of Pennsylvania. 
Jake Harper (‘07)  accepted a new position as Coordinator of Judicial Affairs at the University of Pittsburgh at Johnstown. 
Jeff Jacobs (‘93) was appointed Associate Dean for Housing, Residence Life & Student Conduct at Clayton State  
University, Morrow, GA.  
Lauren Kieliszak (‘04) started a new position in July at DeVry University - Crystal City Campus as Student Success Coach in  
Academic Affairs. She and fiancé, Joe Wilusz, recently moved to Waldorf, MD and plan to wed next fall.  
Joyce Lewandowski (‘07) has been promoted to Acting Associate Director in the College Activities Office at Barnard College in 
New York City.  
Michelle Marchand Rebholz (‘08) is co-presenting an educational session at the Association of Fraternity's Advisors Annual 
Meeting in December. The presentation is titled: "Spirituality: The Forgotten Precept?" She also married Ryan Rebholz on June 14, 
2008. 
Daniel Reyes (‘04) moved from the University of Texas at El Paso to New Mexico State University in the position of  
Coordinator for Internships and Co-operative Education.  
Amanda Ries (‘06)  accepted the position of Area Coordinator at Seton Hill University in Greensburg, PA . 
Joe Robinson (‘07)accepted a position as the Assistant Director of Residence Life for Community Development and Housing at 
The Art Institute of Philadelphia. 

Windi Sasaki (‘04) recently moved into a new position as a Residence Life Liaison at UC- San Diego. 

Julie (Maiuri) Snyder (‘96) graduated from Bowling Green State University (BGSU) with her Ph.D. in Higher Education  
Administration. She is currently working at BGSU as the Interim Director of the President's Leadership Academy. Along with her 
husband, Keith, they are in the process of adopting their eight year-old foster son (Elijah).  
Amber (Sherman) Valentine (‘03) transitioned to a new position at IUP as the Acting Coordinator in the Center for Student 
Life/Student Conduct.  
Casey Weaver (‘07) accepted a new position as a Residence Hall Director at SUNY Oswego. She also got married on  
October 25th 2008 to Michelle Lemar. 
Brad Webb ('07) accepted a promotion to serve as the Coordinator of Residence Life and Judicial Affairs at  
Marymount University in Arlington, VA.  
Kelly Yough (‘95) – is pursuing her Doctorate in Educational Administration and Policy Studies with a Higher Education          
Concentration at SUNY Albany and have recently been promoted to Associate Dean of Students at Mount Saint Mary College in  
Newburgh, NY. 

Personal Updates 
James Barricelli (‘04) purchased a home in Clifton, VA and recently got engaged to Jade Page.  
Krystal (Ray) Brooks (‘07) married Ryan Brooks on October 2007.  
Kellie Perkowsky Hahn (‘06) married on October 12, 2007 in Doylestown, PA and has a little boy on the way and due around 
December 12, 2008. 
Lisa (Dippold) Hartman (‘06) married Dave Hartman on May 24, 2008. 
Susan Heim (‘97) gave birth to a baby boy on June 18, 2008. 
Jenn (DuBrava) Hinton (‘00) and her husband Matt welcomed their second child, Daniel Noah to their family on July 17, 2008.   
Sara (Barnett) Lawer (‘08) married Andrew Lawer on August 9, 2008. 
Chris Lemasters (‘08) married Erica Kelly on June 25, 2008. 
Joyce Lewandowski (‘07) recently moved into her own studio in a land-marked brownstone in Manhattan and is in the process of 
adopting a dog.  
Melinda (Risher) Martin (‘98) and her husband Phillip became the proud parents of Laura Katherine, on May 22, 2008.  
Dana (Puglisi) Winters (‘08) married Jason Winters on May 17, 2008. 
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Nonprofit Organization 

U.S. Postage Paid 

Permit No. 198 

Indiana, PA 15701 

Supporting SAHE 

Financial Contributions: 

$_____ to the Nancy Newkerk Scholarship – Awarded to a 
second-year master’s student whose contributions during 
the first year of their program demonstrated the greatest 
promise for the profession of student affairs. (Acct # 
0374) 

 
$_____ to the Hadley Outstanding Student  - established to 

recognize outstanding 2nd year students on the basis of 
academic performance and professional involvement in the 
SAHE program. (Acct #0140) 

 

$_____ to the SAHE Development Fund– Supports the needs 
of the SAHE program that are not covered by funds from 
the University (e.g., student support for professional de-
velopment activities, research support to students, Out-
standing Scholar Award, Outstanding SAHE Alumni 
award). (Acct # 4647) 

 

Contributions are tax deductible. Please make your check payable to  

Foundation for IUP - Acct #____________ 

Nominations 

 

I would like to nominate the following individuals to receive infor-

mation about the SAHE program: 

 

Name:  _____________________________________   

Email: ________________ 

 

Address: 
_________________________________________________

__________ 

 

City: __________________________________ State: ______ 

Zip: ___________ 

 

(Please feel free to attach additional names and addresses) 

Indiana University of Pennsylvania 
Department of Student Affairs in Higher Education 

Stouffer Hall, Room 206 
1175 Maple St. 

Indiana, Pennsylvania 15701 
4005245702 

  


